
Good afternoon Parents and Carers,
It has been a busy week this week! Year 5 enjoyed a trip to the
Hare Krishner temple at Bhaktivedanta Manor where they learnt
a lot and enjoyed a wonderful experience, as well as a delicious
lunch!
Thank you to all who attended our Information Evening on
Wednesday. It was a very informative hour with updates on
English and Maths in Key Stage 1 and 2, Esafety, Special
Educational Needs, mental health support and the importance
of good attendance. There was then the chance to learn about
how your child develops and how best to support that with a
talk from Dr Randall. We appreciate that it was not possible for
all parents and carers to attend, so a copy of the slides used are
attached to this email for you to look through.
Finally, what a fantastic day today has been! The children have
spent the day flying to different countries in different
classrooms learning about so many different cultures, beliefs
and customs. A great day to help every one of our children learn
more about how big and diverse our world is and how many
different and amazing people it is made up of! However, the
conclusion to the Festival of Languages was by far my favourite
part of the day - our school hall full of so many wonderful smells
and tastes, and full of parents and children eating and enjoying
new foods from around the world! I can’t thank everyone
enough for all of the effort that went into today - thank you to
the staff team for ‘flying’ the children everywhere today, to our
amazing parents and carers for providing such vivid and inspiring
countries to visit in the classrooms, to all of our parents who
prepared and served such incredibly tasty food and to Mrs Hall
for organising and putting the whole day together. 
Days like today make me smile and they are so 
important for the children and for our school 
community - thank you all! 
I wish you all a relaxing and enjoyable weekend ahead!
Mr Plunkett

William Ransom
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Yr 3 trip to Celtic
Harmony

Yr 5/6 tag rugby
tournament
Yr 5 - Garden House
Hospice Project
Boys football match v
Our Lady’s
Girls football match v
Our Lady’s

Netball match v Samuel
Lucas

Yr 4 trip to Roald Dahl
Museum 
Yr 6 School Anxiety &
Psychoeducation
Workshops
7pm - Reception Parents
and Carers Information
& Welcome Evening

4Square tournament at
St Ipps

Coming Up Next
Week...
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Tuesday

Wednesday 

Thursday

 

Friday 



Togetherall
The Togetherall platform has been brought to my attention by a member of our parent community,
who feels that this could be of use to other parents. Togetherall is a peer to peer online platform.
It is a great resource for adults over the age of 18, and is currently free to people living and/or
working in Hertfordshire.  It’s an anonymous platform, accessible 24/7, which offers peer to peer
support, moderated by professionals, and also includes some great online self help courses.


